
                                             Steering Committee Meeting 
The last meeting was held in the Three Horseshoes on the 31st of January 2017 
Those present were 
 Angela Scott 
 Diana Colleran 
 Kim Anderson 
 Steve Barrett 
 Jean Langford 
 Beverley Hill 
 Andy Gouns 
 Al Williams 
  
 Apologies were made on behalf of 
 Sue Walker 
 Janet Redfern 
 Mark Schofield 
 Robert Littlewood 
  
 Nominations made were 
  kim Anderson chairperson 
  Diana Colleran secretary. 
 
   
  
 
It was decided to invite residents to put forward their ideas as to how they would like to see the 
village develop in the future 
by inviting them to a drop in centre a notification of which would be placed in the parish 
magazine.It was decided that 
there wouldn't be sufficient time to do this before the February issue went to press, so it was to 
be discussed futher at the next 
meeting at which Mr Luke Brown from West Lindsey would be present this meeting was 
arranged for the 21st of February however 
we have since been informed that Mr Brown would be unable to attend on that date so the 
meeting was rearranged for 27th of February.  
 
 


